
Submitter: Donna Bleiler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB712 

I STRONGLY  OPPOSE SB 712 

 

Property values are inflated, especially in Oregon. Economists are predicting an 

adjustment is coming. This bill would put Oregon's property values more inflated than 

they are artificially raising taxable values.  

 

SB 712 is an unnecessary and harmful tax increase that will hurt homeowners, 

especially seniors and low-income families. It will put more stress on affordable 

housing projects. Automatic tax hikes are taxation without representation. 


